BELL Sireraft CORPORATION

BUFFALO 5, N. Y.

HARVEY GAYLORD VICE PRESIDENT May 24, 1951

Dear Mr. Carter:

Just a short note of appreciation of your help and participation in our groundbreaking ceremony last Monday. I know that it took valuable time from your eastern trip in order to be present but it certainly added to the success of the occasion.

We would like to have you accept the spade used at the ceremony for your collection with our thanks and I have asked Mr. Gunderson to deliver it to your office.

Very kind regards.

Sincerely,

HG/mm

Mr. Amon Carter Star Telegram Building Eighth Street Fort Worth, Texas

